
Assisting Emergency Response  
Some residences do not have clearly posted addresses.  This will  negatively effect 
emergency response and utility billing..  Please ensure that your house number is 
clearly visible.   

Alberni-Clayoquot Regional District 
Beaver Creek Water Service Update 

Capital Projects 
 

The Strick Road watermain replacement is completed with  the 
Pump Station scheduled for completion in February 2014. Also, 
watermain upgrades have been performed in the Beaver Creek 
and Bainbridge Road area. Thank you for your patience during  
construction  and the water servicing interruptions.  

Alleviating Boil Water Advisories 
 

To continue the goal of eliminating boil water advisories both 
reservoirs will be utilized to provide additional storage during 
the winter high turbidity period until the new  Strick Road 
Pump Station is completed in February 2014. In addition, VIHA 
has approved the continued use of  an approved fire truck if nec-
essary. The old reservoir will be taken off line once the pump 
station is completed for repair evaluation. 

Water Shut-off Notification 
 

If you have not received any phone calls informing you of water 
service interruptions please contact our office and we can pro-
vide this service when possible  To register email: 
bsauve@acrd.bc.ca or call 250-720-2702 and provide your name, 
address and contact number. 

Home Water System Protection 
 

To protect your plumbing system please ensure you have a functioning pressure reduc-
ing valves (PRV), as required in the BC Building Code. It is the responsibility of the 
property owner, and is typically located where the water enters the building. This is to 
protect the plumbing from pressure fluctuations that may occur. 
 

Contact 

information: 
 Regional District address: 

 3008 5th Ave 
 Port Alberni, BC 
 V9Y 2E3 

 For general water system  
inquiries contact  
(250)720-2700 

 For billing inquiries  
contact (250)720-2717 or 
accounting@acrd.bc.ca 

 For after hours water sup-
ply emergencies ONLY  
contact (250)206-0021 or  
(250)206-0023 


